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Date: 18.02.2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

1. As the examination / evaluation is about to begin, please go through the following 

suggestions to support your ward during the revision and the examination time to enhance 

their performance especially during this pandemic situation. 

• Ensure that your child eats nutritious food and practices light exercises regularly, gets 

sufficient rest and sleep.   

• Help your ward with proper revision schedules and relaxation skills to manage anxiety. 

• Know your child’s entire examination schedule and pin a copy for ready reference. 

• Prepare a checklist of daily requirements based on each day’s paper like stationery, online 

link schedules etc. and ensure their readiness for the examination / evaluation. 

• Be patient while they are taking a break from studies, support them and lift their spirits 

during these days.  
 

2. Parents desirous of seeking admission for their ward under Sibling Category in Nursery for the  

academic year 2021-22 must check the school website (www.davnewpanvel.com) for updates 

regarding guidelines of admission and register accordingly.  

No queries or registration will be entertained after the stipulated date and time mentioned 

in the Nursery admission guidelines on the school website. 
 

3. Parents who wish to apply for Transfer Certificate of their ward are requested to submit the 

application before 31st March 2021 to avoid payment of fees for the month of April 2021.   

4. All the pending fees (if any) for the academic year 2020-2021 must be cleared before                 

20th March 2021. 
 

 

The school extends its best wishes to all the students for their forthcoming  Examination / 
Evaluation. 

 
 
 

 
 
Mrs. Sreedevi S Pillai 
Principal 
 


